
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/02/2022 1:06:49 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/02/2022 

DR Allison Fuller 
202 / 20 Wellington ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/2656 - 12 Lagoon Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Dear Dean Pattalis, 

We live next to Woolworths, and have been here for approximately 18 years. Our unit 
overlooks Woolworths car park from each of our rooms. We have lived through various 
renovations and upgrades over the years and have experienced considerable distress caused 
by works being carried out during night-time sleep hours. 

I ask that Woolworths please carry out the works during business hours, so that local residents 
are protected from the noise and other challenges of these upgrades. 

Many thanks. 
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